Statement by Delegation of Myanmar During the 16th Session of the Universal Periodic Review Working Group on Azerbaijan 30 April 2013, Geneva

Mr. President,

- My delegation would like to express our appreciation to the delegation of Azerbaijan for its comprehensive national report and for the constructive engagement in the UPR process.
- We commend Azerbaijan for taking measures to implement the accepted recommendations from the first cycle of UPR.
- My delegation is also pleased to take note of the tangible progress that Azerbaijan has achieved in the areas of human rights education and poverty reduction.
- Taking this opportunity, my delegation would like to contribute by making the following recommendations to the delegation of Azerbaijan:
 - o To continue the awareness-raising campaign on human rights education.
 - To further enhance the measures to combat discrimination against women and children in vulnerable situations.

I thank you Mr. President.